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May 7, 1993

Roger Siglin

Superintendent

Gates of the Arctic National Park and Preserve
P. O. Box 74680

Fairbanks, AK 99707

LS
Dear Mr%{%igfln:
DN :;“

The State of Alaska has reviewed the Environmental Assessment
(EA) concerning the construction of a storage yard at Bettles
Field to support operations of the Gates of the Arctic National
Park and Preserve. This letter represents the consolidated
comments of the State’s resource agencies.

' The EA states that petroleum products will be stored on the site,

although there is no mention of mitigation measures to prevent
accidental contamination of the surrounding wetlands area. Fuel
storage areas should be diked or surrounded by a berm to prevent
movement of contaminants. An impervious liner should also be
placed below the fill pad to protect the groundwater and adjacent
wetlands from migrating contaminants.

There is no mention of whether the storage yard will be fenced to
prevent casual access to the site. We recommend such fencing to
protect the contents of the yard and help prevent accidental
spillage of any hazardous materials that might be stored there.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide these comments. TIf you'’

have any questions, please call Priscilla Wohl of the Alaska
Department of Environmental Conservation at 563-6529.

Sincerely,

S Mk b
f

kSally éibert |
State CSU Coordinator



ECE

Glenn 0lds, Commissioner, Department of Natural Resources

Carl Rosier, Commissioner, Department of Fish and Game

John Sandor, Commissioner, Department of Environmental
Conservation

Bruce Campbell, Commissioner, Department of Transportation and

Public Facilities
Richard Burton, Commissioner, Department of Public Safety
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Tina Cunning, Department of Fish & Game, Anchorage

Terry Haynes, Department of Fish & Game, Fairbanks

Priscilla Wohl, Department of Environmental Conservation, Anchorage
Joyce Beelman, Department of Environmental Conservation, Fairbanks
Alice lliff, Department of Natural Resources, Anchorage

Jeff Otteson, Department of Transportation/Public Facilities, Juneau
Norm Piispanen, Department of Transportation/Public Facilities, Fairbanks
Paul Rusanowski, Division of Governmental Coordination, Juneau
Connel Murray, Division of Tourism, Juneau

Colonel Phil Gilson, Fish & Wildlife Protection, Anchorage

Stan Leaphart, CACFA, Fairbanks

Mike Strunk, Planning, National Park Service, Anchorage

Joan Darnell, Environmental Compliance, National Park Service,





